

St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter





15th November 2024

Learning, Caring and Growing Together in Faith



Message from Miss Glassbrook:

On Monday at IIam we all went outside and took part in a silence to mark Remembrance Day. We thought about those who have lost their lives in wars and conflicts and gave thanks for all that they have done for us.



It has been a very busy week in school and we have had a wonderful time! On Tuesday we wore odd socks to celebrate our differences and the friendships we have with each other.

On Wednesday and Thursday we loved taking part in a Dance Festival and Street Dance day. Ask the children to show you their amazing moves! A huge thank you to Dance Talent for giving the children this opportunity.

Today we enjoyed dressing up to represent our talents and donating to Children in Need. We have raised £156.70! Thank you for joining in and contributing to this very worthy cause.

'Give thanks always for all things to God the Father' Ephesians 5:20

Thankfulness is our current school value

Ladybirds: Liam Honeybees: Dekota Butterflies: Samuel

Owls: Woody

Kingfishers: Amelia Dragonflies: Winter Shining Star awards this week go to:

Ladybirds: Olivia Honeybees: Alice Butterflies: Ralph

Owls: Molly

Kingfishers: Lexie Dragonflies: Scarlet

Weekly Attendance Scores

Ladybirds: 95% Honeybees: 98%

Owls: 97%

Butterflies: 96% Kingfishers: 99% Dragonflies: 100%

Best Class of the week is:

Dragonflies

BOB's Book of Brilliance

Dragonflies

Lily and Finley for comparing holy books Brooklyn for super descriptive writing Theo for amazing pictograms Brody for brilliant work in English

Kingfishers

Veronika for super pictograms Alex for amazing maths work

Butterflies

Leo for fantastic dancing and listening to instructions

Xander and Olivia W for writing amazing letters

Owls

Amelia, Sophia, Abigail, Harry and Jack for writing super letters to Alex George, Lilly, Molly, Woody, Penny, Corey and Steffi for amazing Science work all about trees

Honeybees

Kohen for super reading and blending

Ladybirds

Seth for amazing morning work

Well done everyone!



Clubs

Just a reminder that the South Ribble Sports Club finishes at 4:15pm and all teacher led clubs finish at 4pm.

Monday 18th November - Teacher led clubs will not be on on this day. South Ribble Sports Club will still be on.

Dates for the diary

Friday 29th November - Own clothes day. Please bring chocolate or a bottle of something as a donation.

Tuesday 10th December - Panto trip

Thursday 12th December - Father Christmas event after school. Details to follow.

Friday 13th December 10am - Nativity in church. 2 places are available for each Reception child's family to attend.

Wednesday 18th December -Christmas Party day

Thursday 19th December - Christmas dinner day

<u>Cinderella</u> Tuesday 10th December King George's Hall, Blackburn



We can't wait for our panto trip in December! We are funding the majority of this trip but are asking for a £5 donation.

Please give consent and make payment on School Spider by Friday 29th November.





Thank you to all parents for your generous donations and to our wonderful PTFA for organising our coffee morning.



Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk



Eddie's special talent was looking super cute in a pirate costume!





